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Jubilee Celebrations! 

SATs Information 

Over the next few weeks some children will be taking part in SATs tests. These tests have not been 

undertaken for the past two years due to the COVID-19 epidemic. Children in Year 2 and 6 will take 

the tests in reading and mathematics with writing being teacher assessed. Results will be shared 

with parents at the end of the year. 

KS1 
Children working at the required standard in Year 2 will take the KS1 tests at some point before the 
end of May. 

KS2 
Children working at the required standard in Year 6 will take the tests next week, 9th May. 

Monday—Grammar and Spelling 

Tuesday—Reading 

Wednesday—Mathematics Arithmetic and Reasoning 1 

Thursday– Mathematics Reasoning 2 

 


